

FEDERACJA STOWARZYSZEŃ SŁUŻB MUNDUROWYCH RZECZYPOSPOLITEJ POLSKIEJ

00-677 Warszawa, ul. Piękna 31/37 lok. U/1/100

www.fssm.pl

sekretariat@fssm.pl



L.dz.11/III/2021

Warszawa, 16.06.2021 r.



























Mrs.
Iratxe Garcia PEREZ
The President of
The Group of the Progressive Alliance of
Socialists and Democrats
In the European Parliament
IXth Cadence

Dear President García Pérez,

On behalf of the non-governmental organisation which associated Polish policemen, retired officers, and soldier, currently retired and pensioners of uniformed services, which I represent, I would like to express my warmest gratitude and utmost appreciation for your work as the President of the Progressive Alliance of Socialists and Democrats, S&D Group.

In reference to the letter L.dz. 21/2020, sent on 17 August 2020, to which we have not received any response, we would like to kindly bring to your attention once again the situation presented in the abovementioned letter and take this opportunity to emphasise it.

Bearing in mind that nearly 40,000 retired officers and military personnel are harmed by the current Polish authorities, deprived of a significant part of their pension, entitlements, and having the growing feeling of injustice without proof of any guilt, is inevitably affecting us all. Bottom-line and as a consequence of the prolongation of this situation, the occurrence of increased recorded sudden deaths, including suicides.

Therefore, we would like to ask your kind assistance taking this subject further, giving it the emphasis we believe it deserves, raising it in the corresponding EP Committees, such as LIBE, as well as at the level of other EP Groups. We strongly believe that this case, unfortunately, also represents the current situation of injustice in the Republic of Poland.

Please be kindly informed that MEP Mr. Marek Balt (S&D), who is in permanent contact with the Federation, is the person more informed of the current situation. Thus, in case of need, Mr. Balt can be the focal point for further inquires.

We also would like to inform you that this letter, along with the previous one that we referred to at the beginning of this letter, will also be sent, in the form of an awareness email, to the members of the Polish National S&D Delegation, namely Robert Biedroń, Leszek Miller, Marek Belka, Marek Balt, Włodzimierz Cimoszewicz, Łukasz Kohut and Bogusław Liberadzki.

To conclude, counting on your understanding, we look forward to information on what actions have been and will be taken concerning our case.

Yours sincerely,

PRESIDENT
Federation of Associations of Uniformed
Services of the Republic of Poland
Zdzisław Czarnecki